
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteers needed for Letter Carrier Food Drive 
 

On Saturday, May 9, letter carriers and volunteers will collect food for our local 
community in the annual National Association of Letter Carriers (NALC) Food Drive! 
The NALC Food Drive occurs across the nation and has been significant in alleviating 
hunger in America. It is the largest one-day food drive in the Cedar Rapids area.  
 
United Way of East Central Iowa and the Hawkeye Labor Council AFL-CIO will be 
coordinating volunteers at Hawkeye Area Community Action Program (HACAP) to sort 
food into boxes. 
   
We are in need of volunteers from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm and 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. 
To volunteer for the 2015 Letter Carriers Food Drive, contact Jay Larson at 
jlarson@uweci.org or 319-398-5372 ext. 816. It's a great way to give back to the 
community. 
 
 
 

 

 

 


